
School council- 24/04/19 
Children present  
Class 1- Nolan and Chester  
Class 2- Sophie 
Class 3- Max and Celia 
Class 4- Ben  
Class 5- Willow and Lucas 
Absent- Freya and Bronwyn  
 
Miss Denton starts the group with a hello- checks who is wearing school council badges.  No one had 
them on. A discussion followed about how other children need to see them wearing them.  
ACTION: Miss Denton to order more school council badges  
 
Miss Denton apologised for the number of weeks we have not managed to meet due to herself 
teaching and covering others. The children said it was ok and have been thinking lots whist we 
haven’t been meeting- fab work.  
 
Any problems 
Problem 1 
By Ben- The climbing wall seems to be causing some problems on the yard. Some children seem to 
be climbing to the top, some children seem to be not following the rules.  
Lucas- The rules need to be clearer 
All discussed that the rules have been discussed in assembly and that the teachers on the yard 
have to tell the children when they are not using the equipment correctly.  
 
Problem 2 
By the boys  
When children are playing football on the field they are doing side tackles  
Miss Denton has said she will talk to Miss Price, but she is sure that she has covered it.  
 
Problem 3 
Healthy eating that has been previously discussed letters to be re sent out to the Spa, Lidl, Aldi and 
Co-op.  
Lucas- this is the area we have been thinking about Miss Denton. We think we should have a 
breakfast club like the Junior school.  
Miss Denton tried to explained that a breakfast club has to be run by someone.  
The children had already thought that Miss Denton could run it, but if not ask for volunteers, work 
experience for children at the high school, fosni, parents.  
Miss Denton then said even if we had someone to run it, we would need food and that is an 
expense.  
The children had thought this through with asking for donations from parent cereal etc or from the 
local supermarkets. Lucas asked the question where does the food go if it’s alright and hasn’t been 
sold in time?  
The children said it would help with learning as they could have activities to do and food and drink 
makes you learn better.  
All ideas had been thought through by the children and they really wanted it to go to Mrs Townsend.  
Miss Denton to talk to Mrs Townsend of how proud she is that school council have still be thinking 
in depth about this idea and forward her their ideas. 


